
From: Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Date: January 23, 2011 5:58:34 PM CST
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Subject: Labyrinth News, news, and more news

Dear Friends,

The winter edition of Labyrinth Network Northwest News is now available on the LNN website.
Read about the new Unity Labyrinth created for Paula Hills Starr's wedding
  and some other interesting new labyrinths in the Northwest.

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/newsletters/2011/LNN_Newsletter_January_2011.pdf

It's winter here, but it's summer in Australia, and they've published summer edition of the Australian newsletter .
They have a lot of news in Australia, and this 20 page edition of "Labyrinth Matters" includes
Robert Ferre's engagement photo and an article by LNN member by Jodi Lorimer and much more.
The Australian newsletter has much that is of interest to Americans too.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/Australian_Summer_2011_Newsletter.pdf

Lauren Artress is going to Australia in March.  This would be a great place to get your facilitator training.
Details are in the "Labyrinth Matters" newsletter.  
A Brochure & Registration forms are available on LNN Resources Page

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/110317_Brochure_Lauren_Artress.pdf
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/110317_Artress_Registration_Form.pdf

It's not too late to join LNN's  Prison Labyrinth Teams.  This is a very interesting opportunity 
to make a difference in somebody's life by giving them opportunities to walk a labyrinth.
Our first meeting was an amazing experience at Coffee Creek State Women's Prison.  
Read Christiana's report in the newsletter
and Paula's report on the LNN Reflections page.
http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/reflections/2011/110110_Coffee_Creek.pdf

A second Prison Labyrinth Team is being formed to work with Youth at the Oak Creek facility in Albany.
This is a totally different kind of prison labyrinth experience.
A planning team is preparing a Saturday workshop for women and girls ages 12 - 24
Please join the group to help develop this new program.
Planning meeting will be this Friday,  January 28, 2011 at St. Paul's Episcopal Church in Salem.
All interested people are welcome to attend.
For more info e-mail  Kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest  or Elaine   ej617@comcast.net

Laughing Flower Labyrinth & Landscape Company
has just been added to the LNN Members Labyrinth Links.
LNN member Myra Smith has a beautiful website.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#members

When we first added LNN Members Labyrinth Links to the website, not many people had websites.
Now lots of people have websites, and our collection is growing.  Do you have one to add?

LNN Resources page is constantly being expanded.  Check it frequently.
One new item of special interest is a bi-lingual labyrinth pamphlet  (English & Spanish)
The author has made this available for you to print and use at your labyrinth events.

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/110105_8x10_spanish_print_formatWalk_the_Labyrinth.pdf

Jodi Lorimer's photos from New Harmony have been added to the LNN Photo Page.
Jodi attended the post-gathering tour to Audubon State Park, KY and Marengo Caves, IN

she also has some pictures of Ben Nichol's art studio.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photopages/2010/101114Jodi/index.html

The LNN Tea will be Saturday,  February 26 at Westminster Presbyterian in Portland
Save the date!  Mark your calendar!  This is a great opportunity to get connected 
with other people who share your interest in labyrinths. 
 It's FREE!  It's Fun!!
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/110226_TeaParty2011.pdf

That's enough to keep you busy for a while.  Happy Reading!

Love,

Kay
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